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Smithfield Foods Responds to Congressional
Letter
Smithfield Foods, Inc. today responded to a June 22, 2020 Congressional letter. Read the company’s
response here. Read the Congressional letter here.
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https://investors.smithfieldfoods.com/2020-06-30-Smithfield-Foods-Responds-to-Congressional-Letter

